
Every Kid Outdoors – Free Pass to National Parks for 4th graders (and 5th graders 

for limited time)  

Every Kid Outdoors allows U.S. fourth graders and family members free access to over 

2,000 federal lands and waters so you can discover our wildlife, resources, and history. 

Every Kid Outdoors creates crucial connections to public lands and inspires a future 

generation of stewards for America's spectacular national parks and other public lands.  

 

To obtain a pass, fourth grade students can visit the bilingual Every Kid Outdoors website, 

participate in a short educational activity, and then download a paper voucher to print and 

bring with them to visit public lands and waters all across the country.  

 

Every Kid Outdoors begins each year on September 1 and goes through August 31. Visit 

Every Kid Outdoors and get your free fourth grade pass today. For more info, visit: 
https://www.nps.gov/kids/every-kid-outdoors.htm  

*Many 4th graders missed out on using their Every Kid Outdoors Annual 4th Grade 

Pass during the 2019-2020 school year. A new voucher is now available for 5th grade 

students for the rest of the school year!  

 

With this voucher, 5th graders and their families will have free access to national parks 

and other federal lands managed by the Department of the Interior from October 28, 

2020 through August 31, 2021. Download the 5th grade voucher. For  
additional info, visit: https://www.nps.gov/kids/fifthgrade.htm 

 


